
St. Isidore Cluster Council                                                                                                         

  Tuesday, January 27, 2015 at St. Isidore Catholic Center 

Approved minutes 

Opening prayer led by Father Burkle. 

Attendance: Bill Denner, Charlie Heiderscheit, Tony Brown, John Krebsbach, Glenda Ross, Annette Uker, 
Father Burkle, Jo Popp.    Excused: Matt Hemann, Mark Koenigs, Linda Stefl 

Meeting called to order by Chairperson, Bill Denner, at 8:00 p. m. 

Jo Popp made a motion to approve the November minutes as amended.  Tony Brown seconded.  Motion 
carried. 

Faith Formation Report: The CRE and DRE evaluated.                                                                                                                         
In Feb. they will be looking at the budget.                                                                                                                                                
Classes and Adult Ed are going well.                                                                                                                                                                        
Feb. 15, the First of the Top Ten Gifts of the Catholic Church,                                                                                                      
Feb. 25th, Holy Hour for Vocations with Archbishop Jackels                                                                                                                
March 15th, Prayer and Pizza                                                                                                                                                                     
April 8th, Confirmation at VIS 

Parish Life Report:  The soup lunch went over very well.  It was suggested to specify where the profits 
will go.    About 100 signed in for the Volunteer Breakfast. 

Social Justice:  Listed the Charities and amount given for the last year, and also the schedule for the next 
6 months of donations. 

Liturgy Committee: Discussed times for Christmas Masses next year. 

Father Burkle’s Report: When weather conditions are bad,  Mass will be canceled.                                                                     
Differences between parishes was also discussed. 

Next meeting is April 28, 2015 at Faith Formation Center in Stacyville. 

Respectfully submitted,                                                                                                                                                                              
Jo Popp, acting secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


